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Date:  2/25/21 
 

Medi-Cal 
 

Important Provider Notice: #414 
 

Subject:  Incontinence Supplies and Modifiers - Reminder 
 

Reminder – Partnership HealthPlan of California (PHC) does not require a modifier on claims 
submitted for incontinence supplies.  Treatment Authorization Requests (TAR) submitted for 
incontinence supplies should not include a modifier.  Claims for incontinence supplies submitted 
with a modifier will be denied. 

For additional information regarding this topic, please contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 
863-4130. 


